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Dear Mr. Zeder:

It gives me pleasure to designate you
my Personal Representative to conduct
negotiations on the future political
status of the Trust Territory of the
Pacific Islands.

You have my best wishes for success in
this mission.

Sincerely,

The Honorable Fred M. Zeder II

Department of State

Washington, D.C.


